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Question:

a)
b)
¢)
d)

What is the relationship between the national assessment framework and the Gateway?
Will the national assessment framework assess people for the Home Support program?
How will the Gateway operate when it is fully operational?

What is the proposed method for working with the sector in developing quality indicators
and a rating system, which for the My Aged Care website?

Answer:

a)

b)

d)

The Aged Care Gateway will facilitate needs assessments. It will utilise a national
assessment framework, which for the first time will provide a nationally consistent
assessment process for access to aged care services and create a clear pathway into, and
through, the aged care systen.

Eventually, yes. The assessment framework will be implemented over time in
consultation with the sector. Existing assessment processes undertaken by Home and
Community Care providers will be maintained until the assessment framework is fully
implemented over the next few years. This will ensure consumers and providers have
time to adapt and plan ahead for assessment reform.

Over the next five years, the Government will establish the Aged Care Gateway which
will be an identifiable entry point to the aged care system. Detailed planning around how
the fully functioning Aged Care Gateway will operate is still being undertaken. The first
key elements will be:

e the My Aged Care website and a national call-centre;
e anational assessment framework; and
s alinking service to assist the most vulnerable people with complex needs.

Under the new governance arrangements for the aged care reforms, there will be a
significant number of stakeholder engagement mechanisms for consultation including
through the National Aged Care Alliance, an Expert Advisory Group, and subject specific
working groups.



